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Cancellation of Board of Directors Election 
 

 
Pursuant to the Secretary of State regulations and procedures for an election of the Board of 
Directors of a Political Subdivision, College Mound Special Utility District is cancelling the 
Board of Directors election for May 4, 2024.  Two positions were open for election and there 
were two candidates; therefore, the election is unopposed and the two incumbents will 
automatically retain their seats on the Board of Directors.  
 
Congratulations to Ann King and James Farr and thank you for your continued dedication and 
support to College Mound Special Utility District. 
 
 
 
 


